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Nick Matthews

From: Matt Haslam <Matt.Haslam@southglos.gov.uk>
Sent: 19 May 2021 09:57
To: Catherine Loveday
Subject: LWoPF

Hi Cat, 
Hope all going well? I’m looking at using the land west of park farm app as a good design example for a meeting with 
Patrick and Brian, and was going through the public access file. I can’t see if this has gone to committee or got 
permission – is that likely do you think? I saw the Thornbury objection! I wanted to use this as an example of the 
things we can do in design terms, rather than highlighting that it is outside the development boundary etc. 
Cheers, 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Matt Haslam 
Senior Planning Officer (Urban Design) 
 
Please note, I work Monday to Wednesday and Friday morning. 
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